
September 22, 1978

Mr, Giovan Castro 
TilE SSARY GALLERY 
1362 Pacific Garden Hall 
Santa Cruz, California 95060 

Dear Kr. Castro;

Thankyou for your letter of September 19 
inviting Hiss Gilpin to be included in the 
auction for the Neary Gallery, She regrets 
that at this time she is not able to send 
any of her work for this sale, as she is 
working on several projects and has been 
very busy all summer. She has asked me to 
convey her best wishes to you and the future 
of your gallery,

Thankyou for your interest in Miss Gilpin's work 

Sincerely,

Slna Brush


